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NATIONAL LUTHERAN SCHOOLS WEEK 2019 
January 27

th
 – February 1

st
 

 
Sunday, January 27

th
 

All children will be singing at the 10:45 a.m. worship service. Refreshments will follow in the      

Fellowship Hall. This is a mandatory participation event for 4
th

 – 8
th

 grade students. 

 

Monday, January 28
th

 
REAL GRACE     Psalm 100:5 

Wear Happy Face shirts, hats, glasses, or buttons. 

Students in 2K - 8
th

 grade will celebrate with a “Happy” Dance Party in the gym. 

 

Tuesday, January 29
th

 
REAL PLACES     Psalm 103:22 

Wear red, white, and blue to represent our country. 

Students in 2K – 8
th

 grade will spend the day “traveling” with the use of passports. 

 

Wednesday, January 30
th

 
REAL PEOPLE     Psalm 29:11 

Wear dress up clothes for 3K - 8
th

 grade “Grandparent Day” Special Chapel                               

followed by an Ice Cream Social in the Fellowship Hall. 

 

Thursday, January 31
st
 

REAL TIME     Psalm 121:8 

The focus will be on time as the 2K – 4K  enjoys “Bike Day” and                                                           

4
th

 – 8
th

 grade students take on the challenge of an obstacle course. 

 

Friday, February 1
st
 

REAL PRAISE     Psalm 150:1                                                                                                          

Students will participate in a “praise parade” using handmade instruments                                           

then finishing the week with a sing-a-long in the Church.  



All students will be participating in the worship service Sunday, Jan. 27th at the 10:45 a.m. Divine 
Service. This will be the “kick-off” to National Lutheran Schools Week. The children have been 
working very hard to prepare for this special occasion and they are excited to share the results with 
you as part of this famly worship service! 
 

Grandparents’ Day for 3K – 8th Grade 
Wednesday, January 30th 

Invitations have been sent to all the grandparents of the families that completed 

and returned the information request form. Parents, please check with your 

child’s grandparents to be sure they received the invitation and are aware of this 

special occasion. Following our 9:30 a.m. chapel service we will enjoy               

an Ice Cream Social in the Fellowship Hall. See you there!  

Valentine’s Day, a special day set aside to express our love toward friends and family, is 

quickly approaching. The 4th – 8th grade students would like to help all of us express those 

feelings. Last year the students and adults had such a a good time with this event, that 

we can’t wait to do it again! Order forms have been sent home and more order forms are 

available in the school office. LOLLIGRAMS may be ordered with a personal message 

attached for just $1.00 each, which must accompany each order. The LOLLIGRAMS will 

be delivered to each of our classrooms on Thursday, Feb. 14th. Students will 

want to order lollipops for their friends at school, moms and dads, 

grandparents, and brothers and sisters. Parents can send a lollipop and 

loving message to their children and to their friends and co-workers, and 

everyone will want to order a lollipop for his or her teacher!  

“Clap your hands, all you nations; shout to God with cries of 
joy. How awesome is the Lord Most High, the great King    

over all the earth!” Psalm 47:1-2 


